
   
 

 

Bull Run Civil War Round Table 
Policy Statement on Meetings and Events During Public Health Crises 

 

The safety and wellbeing of Round Table members is our primary concern during 
Bull Run Civil War Round Table (BRCWRT) meetings and events, especially 
during times of public health crises such as the current pandemic.  To ensure the 
safety and wellbeing of our members, BRCWRT will follow public health 
guidance and advice from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), 
the Commonwealth of Virginia, and local northern Virginia officials.  We also will 
comply with all orders or restrictions imposed by Virginia, local officials, and/or 
the venues we use for meetings and events.  All members, especially those at 
higher risk due to underlying health conditions, have an obligation to use their best 
judgment and individual discretion with respect to attending BRCWRT meetings 
and events based on their personal health, medical advice, and consideration for 
other members. 
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